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LD 1474 should not be necessary, as it will only help Maine schools follow the law 
that came into effect in 2001. Schools need the support and incentive from this 
committee and our state government to follow this law to include vital education 
about Wabanaki studies and history in our students curriculum. Please support LD 
1474 and our students full education, there is no reason that is in alignment with the 
constitution and state laws to withhold support for LD 1474. Our kids deserve to learn
our country's history as much as the students in any other country. Knowledge is 
power. 


